“Hoover Dam is not only a historic land mark, but also an important source of energy for Nevada.  Hoover Dam has provided Nevadans with clean, renewable power for generations.  This legislation ensures Nevadans will receive this energy for generations to come.  I am pleased to join this bipartisan effort,” said Heller.
